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Comments: To all parties involved,

I completely do not support the mountain coaster being proposed for numerous reasons. First off, the first nation

peoples to whom this mountain originally belongs hold a deep relationship with the land and a coaster would be

degrading. Secondly, if the point is to enjoy and preserve the mountain it is detrimental to tear up the balanced

system physically as well as the noise disturbance that will be involved. There are many other ways to positively

bring traffic to the park and educate the public that do not involved negatively impacting the whole reason for the

park. To really get to know the land and our relationship in it, to get some peace of mind, to give nature the space

it needs so future generations can enjoy that should be the goal. Not a mountain Rollercoaster. 


